Welcome to Mr. Huss’s Class,

I hope you are ready for a special year of learning together. My favorite part about teaching is the relationships I build with my individual students each year. I. can’t wait to see the challenges we overcome together as a class. Have a great summer and see you in August!


Looking forward to it, 

David Huss
3rd Grade

